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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Oscoda Area United Way 

Alpena, Michigan, January 20, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
donated to Oscoda Area United Way. 

Oscoda Area United Way provides financial support to non-profit agencies that serve the needs 
of the local community. They also provide resources and funding during emergency situations. 

AAACU is proud to support Oscoda Are United Way with a $250.00 donation to aid in 
providing the community with assistance. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2022, AAACU provides service to 33,786 members with 
total assets equal to $575,216,669. 


